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FORTHCOMING EVENTS / REMINDERS 

Tuesday 13th February Pupil Free Day Staff Professional Learning 

Science of Learning at Grey St Primary  

Thursday 22nd February Swimming Sports 

Wednesday 7th February 

and each Wednesday until 

No school for preps each Wednesday in February.  Every day for preps begins in March 

Monday 11th March Labour Day Public Holiday 

Wednesday 13th March School Council Meeting 

Tuesday 26th March Yinnar & District  Sports 

Thursday 28th March End of Term 1 

Monday 15th April Term 2 Begins 

Please note the newsletter will now be emailed to all parents /carers at the nominated email addresses on file. It’s 

also available on the website and uEducateUS. 

 
Greetings and welcome back to another exciting school year! We extend a warm welcome to our new addi-

tions, Bailey and Oscar, as they embark on their formative school journey with us. Additionally, we are delight-

ed to introduce Mrs. Fox, a seasoned education professional with a wealth of experience. Mrs. Fox's passion for 

small schools aligns perfectly with our close-knit community. 

A special welcome is also extended to Max and Jack, who will be lending their support to our teachers and stu-
dents on a casual basis. As we navigate through the initial weeks, we encourage parents to assist their children 
in settling into the school routine by establishing consistent daily schedules. Adequate sleep plays a crucial role 
in fostering concentration and learning, and it is recommended that children aged 6–12 aim for 9-12 hours of 
sleep each night. 

In other news, we bid farewell to Mrs. Moule this week, as she embarks on a new chapter in her career at Nar-
racan Primary School. Mrs. Moule has been a valuable member of our team, and we extend our heartfelt wish-
es for success in her future endeavours. Sandra Hoy will be filling in whilst we search for our new Office Admin-
istrator. 

Our students have seamlessly transitioned into the 2024 school year, thanks to the meticulous preparation by 

our dedicated teachers. We express our gratitude to them for their care and commitment to ensuring a smooth 

return for our students. Together, let's make this school year a memorable and successful one! 

From Mrs Duncan’s Desk 

Have a good weekend  

from Mrs Duncan 
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Congratulations to our Students Leaders 

 
 
At Boolarra Primary School, fos-
tering leadership skills is a core 
value we hold dear. We firmly 
believe that instilling leadership 
qualities in children from a 
young age equips them with es-
sential tools to navigate peer 
pressures during their teenage 
years. While leadership may not 
be an exact science, imparting 
these skills early on is crucial in 
preparing the next generation to 
assume responsibility and be-
come conscientious adults. 

By nurturing leadership skills, we 

contribute to the growth of their 

self-confidence. Teaching chil-

dren how to lead not only em-

powers them but also enhances 

their motivation to diligently pur-

sue goals and embrace new chal-

lenges. As they develop these 

skills, they will fortify their sense 

of control and self-identity, lay-

ing a strong foundation for their 

future endeavours. At Boolarra 

Primary School, we are commit-

ted to shaping well-rounded in-

dividuals who are confident, mo-

tivated, and poised to take on 

leadership roles in their commu-

nities and beyond. 

School Captains:  Violet & Ruby 

House Captains: Angela (not photographed), 

Daisy, Sophia and Callen 

Fire Ambassador & Junior School Councillors: 

Sian and Ivy 

U-Educate Us 

 

U-educate Us serves as our primary communication platform. In the event of a school emer-

gency, notifications will be disseminated through this application. If you haven't installed it 

yet, kindly do so. For those who have misplaced their passwords, please reach out to the office 

via a call or visit, and we'll gladly assist you. We are committed to helping everyone integrate 

the app on their phones. Additionally, the app is utilized for managing absences, sharing cru-

cial dates, distributing newsletters, reports, and facilitating communication between parents 

and the school.  



 

Mrs Fox 
Max  Jack 

Some of our emerging 

engineers decided to 

build a crate for Murphy. 

I’m not sure how happy 

Murphy was! 

Good design James, 

Callen, Kodee and Gus. 

Oscar and Kean enjoyed 

building tall towers at 

lunch whilst Bailey loved 

playing with Lego. 

Happy Chooks 



 

Goodbye 

After 12 years at Boolarra Primary School I am saying farewell to Boolarra Primary School 

having secured another position. 

I wish all of you well—students, families and staff  that I have had the privilege of getting to 

know and seeing students go from their Prep year all the way up to Grade 6, attending to 

bumps and bruises, seeing you perform at the Boolarra Folk Festival, our school concerts and 

productions and watching you all grow.  I will miss so many of you and wish everyone the 

very best for the future.  

I thank parents for your support over the years with fundraising, mother’s and father’s day 

stalls and supporting book club and our book fairs and offers of help when it has been need-

ed. 

I hope everyone has a wonderful 2024 as a new chapter for Boolarra Primary School begins 

Warmest Wishes Mrs M (Sharon) 



Week 11 Term 4 

Ashton 

This week Ashton has 

shown great engagement 

with his peers, teachers, 

and activities.  He has also 

demonstrated exceptional 

generosity by sharing his 

treats with the class and 

staff.  Go Ashton! 

 Week 1 Term 1 

Gewalin Burrows 

For modelling our school 

values, especially 

Aspiration and 

Responsibility.  From  Day 

1 Gewalin has challenged 

herself and been a leader 

in the classroom 

 

Week 10 Term  4 

WHOLE OF GRADE PREP 

TO 2 

 

For all being a wonderful 

grade for the year 2023. 

 

 

Week 1 Term 1 

Ashton 

For improving your level of 

engagement and having a 

good start to 2024.  Keep 

showing that you are 

resilient. 

 

 

Positive Yard Behaviour 
Congratulations to the following students.  

You have demonstrated our school values out 
in the Yard:  

Well done to the whole school for 

positive behaviour.  Everyone will 

receive a Super Dooper next week. 

       

We hope these students have a brilliant time 

celebrating becoming one year older. Happy 

Birthday from all of us at Boolarra PS! 

February —Harry 



Maths Achievement Awards 

Week 11 Term 4 

None 

 

Week 1 Term 1 

Oscar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week  11 Term 4 

 

None 

 

Week  1 Term 1 

 

Richie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

•  

Spread The Word– 2024 Enrolments 
 
Support your community, support your 
school. 
 
We are currently accepting enrolments for 
2024. If you know of anyone who is eligible 
to enrol at our school in 2024 please 
encourage them to contact the school.  

JUST A REMINDER………. 

If your child is absent 

Please let us know by calling on 5169 6471 

or entering the absence via the 

uEducateUS app by 8.45am. 

Thank you 

 

 



U-Educate Us  - PARENT COMMUNICATION/NOTIFICATION SYSTEM 

Last term the school changed our parent communication platform from Skoolbag/Audri to  

U-Educate Us due to increasing costs. Notes have been sent home so parents so can put the App on 

their phone. These notes included the steps that needed to be followed and individual passwords for 

families. If you have not received your note please contact the school so we can send one home. It is 

important that all families have the app on their phone as this will be our method of communication 

should we need to close the school. As many parents would remember, this was necessary in 2020 

when we experienced a severe weather event which resulted in our closure for two days. This last 

week should be a reminder to us all of the importance in having an effective communication system. 

As A Bushfire at Risk School we may be instructed to close on a Catastrophic Day. Parents should use 

this system to notify the school of any absences.  



         

Lumen Christi Parish Sacramental Program 2024. 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are inviting expressions of interest in the Sacramental 
Program for Catholic students in Government Schools. 

Grade 3 students are eligible for Reconciliation, which will be 
held in first term.  

 The 4 x 1 hour lessons will begin on Sunday, 11th February at 
10.00am, at Lumen Christi, Churchill, after 9:00 a.m. Mass.  

Grade 4 students are eligible for First Eucharist.  

Grade 6 students are eligible for Confirmation. 

Parents are welcome to attend sessions.  

 

Any parent who is interested in enrolling their child for this 
year’s programs is asked to contact the following Catechists.  
Helen Dyson 0412773417 or Marie James 0429933730. 


